
                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Learn, Achieve, Grow, Believe 
 

1 Corinthians 16:14 
Let all that you do be done in love. 
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From all at Hailey School, have a 
good weekend. 

 
 

Celebration Assembly  
 
Our celebration assembly took place this 
morning.  
 
Certificates were awarded to:  
 
Pegasus – Yan and Brielle 
 
Unicorn – Chloe and Isabelle 
 
Phoenix – Thomas and Finn 
 
Griffin – Henry and Fern 
 
Congratulations to those Year 5 pupils who 
completed their Bikeability training at the 
beginning of the week.  The volunteers 
from Windrush Bike Project were very 
complimentary about the behaviour, 
enthusiasm and politeness of our pupils 
which made us very proud. 

 

 

After School Clubs 
 
We are hoping to run some bookable 
additional after school clubs after May half 
term as part of our extended provision.  This 
will be offered at the same charge as After 
Owls.  Please can we ask parents of pupils 
from Reception to Year 6 to complete the 
survey which can be found using this link by 
Thursday 23rd May to indicate which clubs 
your child may be interested in:- 
https://forms.gle/RsiFqBFkaj2uqVHD7 
Please complete one survey per child.  
Unfortunately, at this time, we are not able to 
offer any additional after school clubs for our 
Nursery pupils.  Thank you.   

Parking at The Lamb and Flag 
 
Some parents are still using The Lamb and  
Flag car park or parking on the road on the 
lowered curb at drop off and collection. On 
a number of occasions, the people who 
live/work at the pub have reported being 
blocked in or unable to park. May we 
please remind you to use the laybys when 
dropping off and collecting your children 
for your own safety and to be respectful to 
our neighbouring community. 

Class Dojo 
 
Please may we remind you to check Class 
Dojo regularly for messages/posts from 
your child’s class teacher.  We are aware 
that a number are not being read and they 
often contain important information and 
reminders.  Thank you.   

No Mow May 
 
No Mow May is campaign to give wildlife a 
much-needed boost during summer. Could 
you join OCC, by not mowing all or some of 
your green space?  It's a great opportunity for 
children to see plants blooming and wildlife 
buzzing around and to learn about why 
they're so important. Letting wildflowers and 
grasses grow during May will provide a feast 
for pollinators, as well as helping to tackle 
climate change. 

https://forms.gle/RsiFqBFkaj2uqVHD7

